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Will You Take a Stand?

Nationwide, sexually explicit and obscene materials are being pushed into our K-12 libraries and
classrooms. We can’t sit back and let our children be stripped of their childhood and emotional

health. Pornography addiction among minors is on the rise. These books are also grooming our

children for sex trafficking and pedophilia.

Did you know that K-12 libraries are exempt from the obscenity law? Yes, that means the books

in our libraries are there legally. We can fight the system one book at a time, but they are there
to stay until we change this law.

We understand the importance of intellectual freedom and access to a wide range of materials
for educational purposes. However, there should be a clear distinction between protecting
freedom of information and exposing our children to explicit and inappropriate content.

The onslaught of sexually explicit and obscene materials will not stop until our legislators close
the obscenity loophole by passing SB154 during the 2024 legislative session. Every other bill

falls short, and we believe the following action should be taken.

Help us obtain signatures on this petition from Georgia to show the legislators that we
understand the resolution for this issue lies in passing SB154.

Join Georgians for Responsible Libraries as a county leader to obtain signatures prior to the
session. Our children and families need you.

Share the link QR code below with everyone you know.

Two Options to Sign the Petition Below

https://tinyurl.com/mrxrs3k8




